
To, 
Kim Bohyun 
Kansas Church 
 
 

Sponsor a Child Project by Kansas Church 
 
Respected Madam, 
 
 I am grateful for your generous heart and glad that you sent monetary support to 
Mahima International Christian School to educate a child. Today I would like to bring into 
your notice the child which the school has chosen to support and sponsor by the amount 
donated by the mission department of Kansas Korean Methodist Church. 
 
 The School has chosen Prachi Dalvi as the student to receive the sponsorship. Though 
she does not come from a Christian Family background but we believe that this will 
encourage her and also her parents to know how God works. Prachi belongs to a family of 5 
where she, her 2 sisters and her mother & father stay together. It is really difficult to educate 
a girl child in India still her parents supported her educating up until now. This year they 
came to me and asked me to remove her name out and were transferring her to another school. 
Prachi is a bright students who other than studies loves to participate in various extra-
curricular activities such as singing, dancing and more. Her results also as a students have 
been good.  
 The child needed encouragement and support from the school and I, as her teacher 
wanted to help this child for her future education. Among all the sisters in her family she has 
received good education and we pray and hope that this continuous for her.  
 
 Once again I would like to thank you and pray and hope for the blessings of Jesus to 
be always one each one of us. 
 
 
Thanking You 

 
 
 

Mr. Johny Anthony 
Secretary  


